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Mayor Lucas and members of the City Council:

I am writing to applaud staff for being proactive in revising the Professional Services Agreement to improve bicycle
safety especially Graham Middle School student commutes.   The proposed Class IV two-way protected bikeway on
the east side of Miramonte is a far superior option to the originally proposed bike lanes on both sides of the street
that would require students to cross Miramonte twice or ride on the sidewalk.  The bulbouts and LED-enhanced
sidewalk crossing will also add to the safety improvements along this corridor.

I am very thankful for this forward thinking proactive active transportation planning in our City and urge your
approval of this consent calendar item. 

Sincerely,

Cliff Chambers
Resident of Mountain View
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